
September 9, 2016

**Please read the information on the back of this form and RSVP by September 6, 2016.**

RSVP
REQUIRED

GRUB WITH

CMIT Elementary PTO 
Presents…

GRANDPARENTS
In Celebration of Grandparents Day

Space is limited. 
We will have two seatings, if needed: 8AM & 8:45AM

CMIT Elementary Cafeteria  6151 Chevy Chase Drive Laurel, MD



Grub with Grandparents in Celebration of Grandparents Day
September 9, 2016 at 8:00AM – Second Shift if Needed at 8:45AM

RSVP REQUIRED:
• Please email CMITESPTO@GMAIL.COM if you plan to attend.
• In the email include your name, your grandchild(ren)’s name(s) and your grandchild’s 

teacher.
• Due to limited occupancy capacity, you will be assigned to the 8:00AM seating or the 

8:45AM seating.  Please look for the email from the PTO with your seating information. 
• The second seating will only occur if the first seating reaches capacity.
• Please RSVP by September 6, 2016. 

EVENT PROCEDURES:
• Grandparents will gather in front office area until the children go to class. 
• Grandparents will be required to sign in on the RSVP list of attending Grandparents.
• The grandchildren will be dismissed from class to bond with their grandparents over 

breakfast. 
• Only grandparents/grandchildren listed on the RSVP list will be able to attend. No 

unregistered grandparents will be granted entry.  

PLEASE EMAIL CMITESPTO@GMAIL.COM WITH ANY QUESTIONS.  THANK YOU!!
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